

## STUDENT GOVERNMENT NEWSLETTER

Spring 2018

Volume I, Issue I

### SUPERBOWL WALK-A-THON

The Superbowl Walk - A- Thon was very successful. We would like to thank all the families that donated and/or attended. We had a lot of fun together as a

PS 205 community. Walking on the Vanderbilt Parkway was very enjoyable because we got to walk altogether with our fellow families and talk, walk, and have fun. Walking with everyone made all of us be together and enjoy our time together. We also played a small, fun football game on the field. Although it was muddy, we had fun playing in the mud, and putting dirt under our eyes. We



would also like to thank the teachers that attended, Coach DeRuvo, Mrs. Cetin, and Mr. Blum.

## New Fun Art Club

We are creating an art club where everyone from kindergarten to fifth grade can participate. It is during the second period of lunch. The teachers who are volunteering can teach fun and new types of art for kids to try. Each session students will do different types of art and learn to draw different things. Sometimes the kids could draw free-style to show how good they can be in art. It will take place during the second period of



lunch which is 11: 35am to 12:00pm. This club lets students be creative and have fun after studying and working hard. This program will be taught by different grade teachers including Mrs.Laucella, Ms. Park and Ms. Indiviglia. We usually don't have art during class so this is the time to create a masterpiece. This is for very professional artist to starters, no one will judge. If some students from each grade attend this club, we could hang some artwork in the hallways. Sometimes students might learn different famous artist and recreate their versions of the artist's most popular pieces.

#### **STUDENT GOVERNMENT**



Jackie Zeng **President** Naomi Chang **Secretary** 

Sarah Gonzalez **Vice President** Alejandro Aranda **Treasurer** 



Congratulations to Samantha Shoule Class 4-217 for her winning T-Shirt design!



THE RAINBOW

APRIL 20TH

TERRIER gear and represent our school colors!

dresses in their own color as listed belou CIKE : DRESS

3: Yellow 4: Orange



#### **Student Government**

## Ronald McDonald House NYC Trip



On February 7th, Student Government President Jackie Zeng, Mr. Blum and students and teachers from District 26 went on a wonderful trip to the Ronald McDonald House in New York City. We got to see exactly where all of our donations are sent! Thank you so much for all of your con-



tributions!

# REGISTER FOR THE 2018 QUEENS FAMILY FUN RUN & WALK TODAY!

On Saturday, April 14, 2018, at 9:00 am, Families and children ages 4–17 are invited to participate in the Second Annual "Ronald McDonald House Family Fun Run/Walk" to benefit Ronald McDonald House New York. This is a great opportunity for kids and families to have fun and raise money for an important cause. The mission of Ronald McDonald House is unique: We provide temporary housing for children who have been diagnosed with cancer, and their families, while the children receive treatment at one of New York's renowned medical centers. RMH Volunteers will line the course. All participants will receive a T-shirt and running number when they enter. Upon finishing the race, there will be finishing ribbons and snacks.

Individual Registration is \$20.00

Family Registration of two or more participants \$40.

(Each Participant must register)

After the first Family Participant is registered for \$20, please use the complimentary discount code (code:FAMILY) for each additional family member.

\*Early Bird Special: Register by April 1, 2018; Individual \$10 / Family \$20

Please note that online fundraising will close prior to the event, at 12:00 PM noon on Friday, April 13th!

Please download the Queens Fun Run Fact Sheet here:

https://www.rmh-newyork.org/Media/Default/PDF/2018QueensFunRun.pdf

Need Help? Contact Jim Molloy at 646-771-5141 or jmolloy@rmh-newyork.org. Registration or website related questions? Contact Nicole Battista at 212-639-0203 nbattista@rmh-newyork.org.

## CATCHING UP WITH OUR GREAT NEWS ON THE RUBIKS CUBE CLUB

Our new Rubik's Club has been a great success. We have gotten lots of people to learn how to solve rubik's cubes. Jackie Z. would like to thank all participants in the Rubik's Club, especially co-leader, Thomas Li from 4th grade. We would also like to thank Jordan Liu from 5th grade. He has been a great assistant and apprentice. We would like to congratulate Jordan for learning how to solve the 3x3 cube, mirror cube/fisher cube, and the pyraminx. We hope that the Rubik's Club continues on next year with our fellow 4th graders.

